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Welcome to my  
 SANCTUARY POINT A  

CONCERNED  CITIZENS  
NEWSLETTER  

Special ~ Edition 
 March 2015 ... Vol. 050 (2) 

and web site at 
http://sanctuarypointaconcernedcitizensnewsletter.com 

My Newsletter is 
printed on Reflex 
White or Optix  

Coloured Specialty 
Papers, 

 produced 
at the 

Shoalhaven 
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At 9.45 am. Friday 13th March 
2015 The Hon Shelley Hancock 
MP,  Speaker of the Legislative 
Assembly,  Member for South 

Coast / Parliament NSW 
 

Introduced 
the NSW State Minister for Po-

lice and Emergency Services 
The Hon. Stuart Laurence AYRES, MP. 

To an audience in attendance, 
who announced... 

 

   A re-elected Baird Government would construct a new Police Sta-
tion in the Bay & Basin. The current Police station at Huskisson, 
after 35years of service, will be relocated to a new site. A location  
near the present Crossroads Rural Fire Service at Vincentia is high 
on the list, although other areas will be considered.   
   Minister Ayres and Shelley Hancock MP also announced  $4.2 mil-

lion towards a new ambulance station for the Bay & Basin . 
 

   It is my opinion, that this very fine lady, 
who has worked very hard for the South 
Coast and for this Police Station, has proba-
bly pulled off one of the most talked about 
and controversially debated topic, on the 
minds of every concerned citizen in the 
Shoalhaven Bay and Basin, where we call 
home! 
   Thank you Shelley Hancock MP and 
thank you to our Shoalhaven LAC Police 
Superintendant Joe Cassar for the hard miles he has put in and in 

particular in the Bay & Basin.  
 

   To the Police Minister Stuart Ayers MP 
your visit to our region has been most wel-
comed and we thank you for your time and 
involvement in bringing this hotly disputed 
issue, to a favourable conclusion! Should 
the Baird Government be re-elected. 


